
 

 
 

Together with our community we achieve extraordinary things 

March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Easter Revision Sessions 
 
As we approach the final weeks before the GCSE examinations, we are committed to 
continuing to support our Year 11 students in their preparation to ensure they achieve their 
full potential.  To aid their revision and help close any gaps in their learning, we will be 
offering a series of Easter Maths and English revision sessions during the upcoming break. 
 
These sessions will be delivered by subject teachers and will provide students with 
structured revision, exam practice, and targeted support in key areas.  We strongly 
encourage all Year 11 students to take advantage of these sessions to help boost their 
confidence and performance ahead of their exams. 
 
The sessions will take place as follows: 
 
Monday 14 April 2025 10:00am - 12:00pm – English Language 
Monday 14 April 2025 12:30pm - 14:30pm – English Literature 
Wednesday 16 April 2025 10:00am - 12:00pm – Maths Higher and Maths Foundation 
 
Students are welcome to wear their own clothes but are expected to arrive on time and be 
ready to engage with the sessions.  These sessions are designed to be highly beneficial, 
and we encourage all students to attend as many as possible. 
 
If you have any questions or you require ongoing support in ensuring your child is fully 
prepared for their GCSE exams, please do not hesitate to contact us is school. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss A Derrington 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


